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Comments: I am against opening this area up to motorized vehicles. I have hiked this road and it is remote and

beautifully pristine, with a large assortment of trees and other plant communities. There are already so many

places for people to travel with motor vehicles, opening this up would disrupt the habitat, the animals, the serenity

of the area. It does not seem needed, it would ruin the existing atmosphere of the area, and potentially disrupt

plant and animal communities.


